WEINS School Council Meeting

Date: 18/07/23 Time: 11:40am - 12:05pm
Names attending:
Teacher: Mrs Marriage Year 1: 3 pupils Year 2: 4 pupils
Minutes:
1. Look through posters made in class about Safe travel to school - choose one

from each class to display
The school council members looked through the posters and chose 2 or 3 from each
class as their favourite posters.

Mrs Marriage will display these on the School Council display board.

Discuss transition - what went well / what could be improved?
“Having a lesson with our new teacher. Learning to draw things.”
Some feelings associated with transition were happy, excited, free.
“| feel less nervous now”

“It was fun to see the new toys”

It was fun to see new teachers in our new class.”

“I'll feel happy to come back. I'll get to know my new teacher more.”

Come up with ideas for things to work on next year in school council

We continued the discussion about safe travel to school - including encouraging
people to travel by bike more than cars, as they do not pollute the environment.

The children wanted the school council to continue developing the outside
playground - in particular adding swings.

We discussed how a school council could support the school to help the environment

- e.g. ensuring everyone is recycling / reusing / reducing.

End of term comments from school councillors
“I have enjoyed it very much”

“I've enjoyed helping the world”

“Doing different things every time.”

“I've enjoyed what we have talked about.”

“Having free time to think about the school.

Next meeting will be held week in the Autumn term with new School Council members



